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Corrigendum 
15/12/2022 

 
The following corrections were made to the PDF of the report after it went to print. 

 
Page Location Text in printed PDF Text in corrected PDF/ Notes 

pp.ii-15 Navigation 

bar in footer 

Hand-in-Hand initiative Text Removed 

p.iii Table of 

contents list 

Hand-in-Hand Initiative  Text Removed and pagination updated  

p.2 Entire page Hand-in-Hand Initiative  Entire page removed from report 

pp.3-15 Pagination Covid-19 page 3 With removal of Hand-in-Hand section (originally page 
2) Pagination updated for entirety of report starting with  

Covid-19 Section now to be page 2, and all subsequent 

page numbers updated accordingly 

p.6 Body of text 
(para 1 under 

Texas A&M 

University 
System) 

In November 2021, the European Commission for the 
Control of Foot-and-Mouth Disease (EuFMD) of 

FAO and Texas A&M AgriLife collaborated for the 

implementation of the second foot-and-mouth disease 
training event for North America. 

In May and November 2021, the European Commission 
for the Control of Foot-and-Mouth Disease (EuFMD) of 

FAO and Texas A&M AgriLife collaborated for the 

implementation of the second and third foot-and-mouth 
disease training events for North America. 

p. 6  Body of text 

(para 3 under 
Texas A&M 

University 

System) 

Fabrizio Rosso, Deputy Executive Secretary of the 

EuFMD, stated “we are looking forward to our next 
training event in September 2022 with Texas 

A&M…” 

Fabrizio Rosso, Deputy Executive Secretary of the 

EuFMD, stated “we are looking forward to our next 
training event in December 2022 with Texas A&M…” 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 
  


